
Welcome! 

It will soon be time for Preschool to begin and I'm so 

excited to see you! 

This coming year will be my 33rd year teaching at St. 
Francis School, I can't believe how fast the time has 
gone. 

We are going to have a great year together. We will 
sing songs, read stories, make projects, and learn so 
many wonderful things. Of course, there will be lots of 
other new friends who will be waiting to play and learn 
with you, too. 

The classroom will be all set up with exciting things 
to do and see. I will be well-rested and ready to get 
started in September! 

I know the fun will not begin until you are here, so I 
will be waiting for you to arrive to begin a super 
Preschool year at St. Francis School! 

God Bless and see you in September! 

Mrs. Jordan 


